
From: Jon and Ruth Ewig
To: House Ways and Means
Subject: HB 45 We are in favor of this bill.
Date: Monday, February 13, 2023 12:16:39 PM

This is a great idea!  Jon and Ruth Ewig
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From: btyndall
To: House Ways and Means
Subject: HB 45
Date: Sunday, February 12, 2023 12:39:26 PM

Dear Representative:
I am writing in support of HB 45 which allows Alaskans to electronically return their PFD check
back to the state if they so choose.  

This satisfies the concerns of those who believe the government needs our money more than we
do and allows them to follow through and make that donation.

Thank you.
Barbara Tyndall
North Pole
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